
 

 

TESTIMONY OF THE KANSAS ASSOCIATION OF COUNTIES 
TO THE HOUSE LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE 

ON HB 2094 
 

JANUARY 26, 2017 
 

Madam Chair and Members of the Committee: 
 

Thank you for holding a hearing on this bill.  We appreciate the opportunity to offer written 
testimony in support of HB 2094.   
 
HB 2094 expands the definition of “municipality” as used in K.S.A. 12-2908, a statute that governs 
contracts between municipalities. A broader definition of “municipality” would allow a county to 
enter into more cooperative agreements with other local governments, thus creating efficiencies 
in providing services to Kansas citizens. 
 
We ask that you support the legislation.  Thank you for your time and consideration of HB 2094.  
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